
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
25 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 16 January, I shared with you the very sad news of the death of one of our 
students in Year 9, Ocean.  The funeral service for Ocean takes place on Monday 29 
January 2024. 
 
The family have asked that instead of sending flowers, we could make a contribution to the 
charity Young Minds, in Ocean’s name. 
 
Accordingly, on Monday we would like to invite students to wear one item of brightly 
coloured clothing for a small donation. All donations received will go directly to the charity 
Young Minds. 
 
There will also be the opportunity for those children who want to, to take part in a short 
service as a celebration of Ocean’s life. 
 
At this time of great loss and sadness, our thoughts and prayers are with everyone in our 
school community and especially Ocean’s family. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership. 
 
With all good wishes, 
 
 

 
 
Clare Humble 
Headteacher 
 


